







continuing to offer pre-transfer level classes? In the Math Department we are. The reason for that is there are students who are returning students who are very underprepared, who have not been in college long, and a lot of times are lacking confidence in their abilities. While the Math Department is not encouraging them to take those classes, they still want to make them available to those students so long as the community wants it, which it does.

The S

officer/participant in the leadership and responsibilities. It will be stipulated that the committee will meet at least once a semester.

The Committee reviewed three items under Unfinished Business very briefly: Self-Paced Math 10 +1 issues, CHS 10 +1 issues, and Hispanic Serving Institutions (HSI) 10 +1 issues. This week we will have a meeting with a faculty member regarding the CHS 10 +1 issues; the next week we will have a meeting with the Dean on the CHS 10 + 1 issues, and will also address the other two issues.

- : The District BPAP committee met last week. The Board of Trustees approved the addition of a Classified representative on this current Chancellor search committee. Since we did want to add some changes to the policy and they will not be able to implement them into this process of selection, we will be bringing the Chancellor Search policy back again for review. Therefore, OCC will be able to work on trying to get the forum or in-person large group interviews into specific language in that policy. This will be back on the agenda next week to get the language down.

\_\_\_\_\_ Stated that this item will be on the Senate agenda for discussion next week. This is a motion he wrote and was a

modeled after the PDI form. There is a color-coded system in place and a box to enter a Zoom link if the activity is done remotely.

They really want the Multicultural Center to be a location for training and development activities. Three of the five members must approve the request (a majority). The names listed on the form were highly recommended by the co-chairs of the IMC and himself. The next semester is a semester of action. His position reports to VPI Michelle Grimes-Hillman. Vice-President Drew asked for feedback about the interest form.

There was a recommendation from PDI Chair Kennedy to have those approved activities on Cornerstone as PDI gives credit for activities for those who are not getting funding or Flex credits for the activity as long as they apply to PDI and provide verification of completion. She also requested to remove the backslash between PDI and PDAC and put the word "or" in instead

Move item 5D to top of New Business	03/01/22 Minutes	Consent Calendar	
--	---------------------	---------------------	--

D'YUgY bchY h\Uhh\Y DfYgX]b[ C Z]WYfYj chY g\U" VY fYWc fXYX UgUVgYbh]cb, i b'YggVfYU\_]b[ U h]Y j chY.